
11th September 2023 
Oriental Motor (Europa) GmbH 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank our customers for their continued 
support. 
 
In response to the recent sharp rise in prices for transport, we are forced to adjust the 
change in the cost of UPS for orders from October 2023 onwards as follows. 
 
Products affected: All products 
Date: Orders as of 1 October 2023 
 
 


